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Dear Sir / Madam 
 
I would like extend the plate on my taxi and request it goes to the committee for the 
following reasons: 
 
It is very good cosmetic condition both inside and out. 
It's a great car and a perfect size for a taxi. 
It's been well maintained and regularly serviced. 
Very reliable and never broken down on me. 
 
I've included my own recent photos of the car and happy to take car to Forde House for 
further pictures when requested. 
 
Kind Regards 
Chris Leathlean 
 


